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Decision Letter
 

Aboriginal Affairs Committee
 

AA4.3 ACTION Amended Ward:All 

Aboriginal Affairs Office at the City of Toronto 

Committee Decision 
The Aboriginal Affairs Committee recommends to the Executive Committee that: 

1. The Director, Human Resources and the Director, Equity, Diversity and Human Rights be
requested to report to the Aboriginal Affairs Committee on a proposed Aboriginal Affairs 
Office at the City of Toronto to coordinate implementation of the City of Toronto Statement of 
Commitment to Aboriginal Communities in Toronto across all City divisions, including 
necessary resources. 

Decision Advice and Other Information 
Kenn Richard, Member of the Aboriginal Affairs Committee gave an update on the possibility 
of creating an Aboriginal Affairs Office at the City of Toronto. 

Summary 
Discussion led by Frances Sanderson and Kenn Richard, Vice Chairs, Aboriginal Affairs 
Committee on the possibility of creating an Aboriginal Affairs Office at the City of Toronto. 
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